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File No.: 4914.00 
 
 March 31, 2022 
 
Monty Peckover 
Chairman of the Board 
Evergreen Environmental Technologies Corp. 
Box 947 
Minnedosa MB  R0J 1E0 
evergreentech@xplornet.ca 
 
Dear Monty Peckover: 
 
Re: Environment Act Licence No. 2612 RR - Notice of Alteration Request 
 

Thank you for the notice of alteration to Environment Act Licence No. 2612 RR, 
dated March 25, 2022.  

 
You have requested an extension to the gasification pilot project to address 

issues identified during stack testing and confirm the technology’s performance. 
 
I approve the gasification pilot project’s extension until March 31, 2023. All 

clauses of Environment Act Licence No. 2612 RR remain in effect. I am satisfied that 
any environmental impact from the extension aligns with the existing licence. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact Eshetu 
Beshada, Senior Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch, at 
Eshetu.Beshada@gov.mb.ca or 204-250-1932. 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 Original Signed by 
  _______________________  
 James Capotosto 
 Director 

Environmental Approvals Branch 
1007 Century St 
Winnipeg MB  R3H 0W4 
T 204-945-8321  F 204-945-5229 
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